
The National Popular Vote will finally give Oregon a say in who becomes President of the  United States.  
During the 2016 national presidential campaign, there were only 11 states visited by the two candidates 
as those were the so-called swing states.  If the National Popular Vote compact were in place, then 
every vote in every state would matter.  Candidates would need to visit all 435 Congressional districts to 
ask for votes.  Small states not only wouldn't be hurt, they would have a voice because every vote would 
matter. 
 
Let the people decide who becomes President.  I want my one vote to matter.  Please vote yes on HB 
2927. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Joyce Judy 
3441 Hawthorne Avenue NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


